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March 29, 2022

Dear patients, parents, and guardians,

Pursuant to Texas law and the Texas Medical Board requirements, this letter is to inform you that I, Dr. Van Truong, will be departing AFB Pediatrics (“AFB”) effective April 24, 2022; however, I will be available on an on-call basis through April 29, 2022. 

I am transitioning to an urgent care pediatrician role. Urgent care services address acute medical issues that require immediate attention, so I will no longer be available to provide ongoing care as your primary care pediatrician. 

It is your right as a patient to select a particular provider.  Your medical records are confidential and will remain at AFB Pediatrics; however, a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or to another person you designate. Express written consent is required if you decide to transfer care to another clinic; however, if you wish to request a copy of your or the minor child’s records, you may do so at any time pursuant to the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”) and related Texas laws. If you plan to continue care with the providers at AFB Pediatrics, another AFB provider will be assigned and seamlessly continue care at your next visit.

It is very important that you maintain continuous healthcare. It has been an honor and great pleasure providing for you and children’s healthcare needs during my time at AFB Pediatrics. 

Thank you, again, for the opportunity to provide quality medical care. I wish you and yours continued health and wellness. 

Sincerely,

Van Truong, MD
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